HARALD HOEGBERG
1693 Oneida Street
Denver, CO 80220
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Mr. Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

October 8, 2017

Mr. Cazier,

There are two holes that are planned to be drilled inside the Seifert quarry permit area.
One is not in the active pit are, and will be reclaimed in accordance with the procedures
outlined in in the 2016-019 NOI Prospecting Permit Modification.

The other hole is planned to be drilled in the active pit area will be reclaimed according
to the procedures described in the2016-0019 NOI modification, with the exception that
there is no topsoil in the active pit area, and no re-seeding will be done, as this would
interfere with the quarry operations.

Please let mg know if you if you need any additional information.
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Harald Hoegberg
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Harald Hoegberg <geohoeg@comcast.net> Tue, Oct 10, 2017 at 10:41 AM
To: Tim Cazier <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Hi Tim,
Attached is the letter outlining pit procedures. Please let me know if that is sufficient.
Best regards,

Harald

E Cazier letter 10-8-2017.pdf
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